IN-PERSON

BRIDGE STREET

— BIGFORK—

BIGFORK FRIENDS & NEIGHBORS,

The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) is preparing for the reconstruction
of the Bridge Street Bridge in 2024. In anticipation of this project, MDT is eager
to discuss our plans for the bridge with the community and to hear your thoughts,
ideas, and questions about this reconstruction.

The new bridge will be structurally similar to the existing structure at the request
of the community in earlier public conversations. The approved design for the
new bridge will honor the historic structure with a matching steel truss shape, a
single travel lane, and walkway.

We welcome you to an open house for the Bridge Street — Bigfork project. We
will be hosting two sessions to best accommodate the community’s preference
for meeting in-person or virtually. The same information will be shared at both
meetings.

OPEN HOUSE

WHEN: August 11, 3:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

WHERE: Bigfork High School Community Room
600 Commerce St, Bigfork, MT 59911

VIRTUAL VIA ZOOM

WHEN: August 12, 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m.
*Registration is required for this virtual event.

To register, please visit: bit.ly/bsbfopenhouse

MEET OUR TEAM

Itis our goal to ensure that the Bigfork village is well-informed throughout the planning and
execution of this project. If you would like to receive regular updates on this project, or ask
questions anytime, please contact us using the information below. We're happy to help.

CONTACT US
B4 EMAIL Amy Aiello amy@bigskypublicrelations.com
\. CALL THE PROJECT HOTLINE: (406) 207-4484
|:] VISIT THE PROJECT WEBPAGE: bit.ly/BridgeStreetBigfork

Thank you for your time. We look forward to working together.

Respectfully,

Amy Aiello

Communications Manager for the Bridge Street — Bigfork Project
On behalf of the Montana Department of Transportation

The Department of Transportation will make reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities who wish to participate in
this Bridge Street — Bigfork Open House or need an alternative accessible format of this notice. If you require an accommodation,
contact the Department of Transportation no later than August 3, 2021 to advise us of the nature of the accommodation that you
need. Please contact Matt Maze, Office of Civil Rights, P.0. Box 201001, Helena, Montana 59620; telephone (406) 444-5416;

Montana Relay 711; facsimile (406) 444-7243; or e-mail to mmaze@mt.gov.

VISION ZERG

zero deaths - zero serious injuries

MONTANA DEPARTMENT
OF TRANSPORTATION

This document is printed at state expense. Information on the cost of producing this publication may be obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.




